
 
 
 

28-30  
Eastcote Avenue  

South Harrow 
HA2 8AL 

 
COVID 19 Safety Measures 

 
The safety of your child, your families and our staff during Corona Virus is very important to 

us so we ask that you follow the measures that we have put in place: 
 

- Please keep 2m apart when waiting outside and follow our signage  
- Everyone entering the building must wash their hands 

- We can’t socially distance small children, so government guidelines permit us to 
keep them in small consistent groups.  

- All toys are sanitised frequently 
- Every evening the entire premises receives a deep clean by our cleaners. 

- We’re washing our hands more frequently and wiping down high use areas more 
frequently too.  

- On arrival at Nursery: There will be clear signage telling you what to do. Please 
ensure you follow social distancing until you reach the sign approaching the 
entrance of your nursery. Then follow the guidance as set out by the staff.  

- Picking up your child: Please ensure that you follow the same social distancing rules 
as on arrival. Your child will be brought out to you at the door.  

 
 

The pandemic has indeed created challenging 'times' but we are going to use the 
opportunity to improve the way we operate for the better and continue to stand out as an 
'Outstanding ' setting.  we look forward to your co-operation in this change for the future. 

 
Thank you 

 
Rising Stars Management  

 
 
 


